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BRIDGE CLOSURE: WALTZ ROAD BRIDGE IN HURON TOWNSHIP 
 

Wayne County’s Department of Public Services Roads Division will close Waltz 
Road Bridge in Huron Township on Thursday, June 1 at 9 a.m. to replace bridge 
bearings.  The west side of the bridge will remain open for pedestrian and bicycle 
traffic. Bridge repairs are estimated to take approximately six months, weather 
dependent.  
 
The following detour is suggested:  
 
Southbound:  Huron River Drive to Sibley Road, proceed eastbound on Sibley 
Road to South I-275 to South Huron Road heading west, then take South Huron 
Road to Waltz Road. 
 
Northbound:  Take Waltz Road to South Huron Road, proceed east to I-275 North, 
then take I-275 North to Sibley Road, and follow Sibley Road to Huron River Drive. 
 
For updates and questions, the public can contact the Wayne County Roads 
Division at 888.ROAD CREW.   
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